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(Monday, 20 January 2025)


Mr. President,
Viet Nam welcomes the delegation of Italy and appreciates its comprehensive presentation of the national report.
We commend Italy’s dedication to advancing human rights, particularly its efforts to promote gender equality, combat gender-based violence, and enhance the rights and inclusion of persons with disabilities. These initiatives demonstrate Italy’s commitment to fostering an inclusive society.
In the spirit of constructive dialogue, Viet Nam would like to put forward the following two recommendations:
1. Strengthen measures to ensure equitable access to healthcare, with particular attention to persons in vulnerable situations.
2. Accelerate the implementation of strategies to reduce greenhouse gas emissions, including transitioning to renewable energy and fostering green technologies.
We extend our best wishes for Italy’s continued success in this UPR process.
I thank you, Mr. President./.
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